The Insolvency Service central London
office is moving

On 1 November 2019 our central London in Abbey Orchard Street, Westminster
will close and move to 16th Floor, 1 Westfield Avenue, Stratford, London, E20
1HZ, opening in the new location the following Monday 4 November 2019.

Our telephone numbers will remain the same, and mail to the old location will
be redirected, for a short period

The new office will create a truly modern space that is fit for the future.
As well as delivering substantial cost savings to the agency, it will create
the right environment for us, while continuing to fully meet the needs of our
business and customers.

Our new location forms part of the International Quarter London development
and is located between Stratford International Station, Stratford Regional
Station, the Westfield Shopping Centre and the Olympic Park incorporating the
Olympic stadium.
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